Mr. Marvin Levand, 666 West 28th, Los Angeles, California.

Dear Marvin:

I was happy to have your letter of the 7th instant and I wish to congratulate you on the place you are making for yourself on the Daily Trojan and on El Rodeo. You will get a lot of good experience that will come in very handy for you when and if you get out in the cold, cold world.

Yes, we enjoyed our trip very much traveling with U.S.C. They were good fellows, and since U.S.C. won all their games and Kansas won all of hers, naturally it made traveling together doubly pleasant.

I will remember you to Ray Evans and John Buescher, and I know they will be happy to hear from you. Bobby Allen is in his junior year of medicine at the University of Pennsylvania. He came to New York and traveled back with us to Philadelphia, and saw us win a couple of pretty good ball games.

Milton graduated from the Law School here in August and is now assistant to the chief investigator at the Hercules Powder Company, near DeSoto. He is married and has a child four and half years of age. He is doing very well. I will extend your greeting to them and I know they will be happy to hear from you.

We have played but two games in the Big Six, making a Big Six scoring record over Missouri, and the other was a 48-44 win at Norman. We go to Manhattan tomorrow to play the Aggies and they may give us trouble.

Congratulations on your pledging Zeta Beta Tau: With all good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH